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Water Resources is pleased to announce the release of the 2022 Water and Sewer Construction 
Standard Specifications. The revised specifications will be effective as of January 1, 2023. 

 

The documents are available online at: 

https://www.calgary.ca/uep/water/specifications/water-development-resources/specifications.html 
 

or 
 

https://www.calgary.ca/pda/pd/planning-and-development-resource-library/publications.html 
 
 
 

Please address any questions or clarifications to May Cayanan at may.cayanan@calgary.ca. 
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